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Mr Les Longhurst
Site Manager Marulan
BORAL LIMITED
Triniti T2 Level 5 39 Delhi Road
North Ryde New South Wales 2113

29/09/2022

Subject: Water Management Plan for Marulan South Limestone Mine (B45 of SSD-7009)

Dear Mr Longhurst,

I refer to your submission of the Water Management Plan, dated 15 August 2022. I note the document
was updated in response to review comments provided by the Planning Group within the Department of
Planning and Environment (DPE) and was prepared in consultation with the NSW Environment
Protection Authority (EPA), DPE – Water and NSW Fisheries. 

I note the plan has largely addressed the relevant conditions of consent and the Department’s review
comments. However, review comments regarding the establishment of the framework to achieve the
water quality objectives detailed in condition of consent B43 have not been fully addressed. 

I note to achieve this further consultation is likely required, with the EPA, DPE – Water and the Planning
Group. To allow this consultation to take place, and the construction of the important water management
structures detailed within the plan, I approve the plan for a period of 4 months from the date of this letter.
During this time the finalisation of the framework to meet condition B43 must be completed and the plan
updated and resubmitted for approval. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact me via carl.dumpleton@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Carl Dumpleton
Team Leader
Resource Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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